
From: Donna Legge
To: Los Altos Parks & Recreation Commission
Subject: Fwd: 11/25/19 Agenda Item#2 Pilot Off-leash Hours and Fenced-in Dog Park Proposal
Date: Monday, November 25, 2019 1:50:39 PM

Chair Yeh and Commissioners,

Please see email regarding opposition to Lincoln Park and additional information about the
Chinnese School proposal at the Congregation Church.

Sincerely, Donna 

Donna Legge
City of Los Altos
Recreation & Community Services Director
Office: 650.947.2889

-------- Original message --------
From: stacey walter < >
Date: 11/25/19 12:30 PM (GMT-08:00)
To: Donna Legge <dlegge@losaltosca.gov>
Subject: 11/25/19 Agenda Item#2 Pilot Off-leash Hours and Fenced-in Dog Park Proposal

Dear Parks and Recreation Commission,

I am writing to you to urge you to eliminate South Lincoln Park as a
location to consider for a fenced-in dog park. 
On November 21, 2019, the Los Altos Planning Commission approved a
Use permit for a 90 student school at Foothills Congregational Church,
which is located directly across the street from South Lincoln Park. The
traffic report estimates 230 additional daily car trips in and out of the area
in relation to the new school, with drop-off and pick-up along Lincoln
Avenue. The church facility has no outdoor space, so the Commission
discussed using South Lincoln Park as the school's play area. Lincoln
Avenue is already the main artery into and out of the Old Los Altos
neighborhood. Adding a dog park to an increasingly dense neighborhood
and in close proximity to a new school would create safety concerns for
all.  

Respectfully,
Stacey Walter
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